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I think the New Mexico residence should still be honored with the camping pass for camping,
double that cost to 8 a night.  Don’t punish your residence.  Then out of staters should pay the
higher fees.  It’s one of the reasons I moved to the state to be able to go and camp in the parks
at a reasonable rate.  
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